
Ozark Mountain Anglers Meeting Minutes – May 2, 2016 
Opening:  The meeting was called to order at 6:40pm at the Elks Lodge by President Leon Steinberg.  There were 19 members 
present. 
Approval of Minutes:  Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved.   
Treasurer Report:  1,097.47 balance in checking and 11,454.11 in Annuity.   
Old Business:  04-16-16-Lake Ozark results were read.   
Neil Cady handled the attendance incentive – poker card draw.   
New Business:  Chad Davison is exploring the purchase of T-Shirts and Caps.  He had a good looking sample of the Shirt at the 
meeting.  Interested parties should contact him to let them know they would like in.  He is not yet collecting money.   
Jack Watring let the club know of some changes in the America the Beautiful Senior passes.  Following was emailed to the club: 
Jack Watring spoke at the last meeting about the America the Beautiful Passes Senior 
lifetime passes.  Apparently they have revised the pass so that there is no longer the ½ 
price payment at the Corp ramps.  It provides for the full cost of launching.  Passes are 
issued at the Fulton USDA office – some members present reported some problems of the 
issuing person being at the USDA when they attempted to get the pass. 
  
James Aldridge has provided some additional info on the America the Beautiful Passes for 
those interested.  The UADA works with the4 US Forestry Service on the passes.  The local 
Columbia Office does not seem to know anything about the passes.  Carol Troke (sp?} with 
the Us Forestry Service overseeing Mark Twain National Forest is the contact to obtain 
these passes.  Her work cell is 573 201­8527.  She works from home but she will meet at 
the USDA office at 4549 State Hwy H, Fulton, MO 65251 to sell the passes by 
appointment.  You have to be 62 and will need 10.00 and a photo ID to qualify.  The pass 
includes the card and the hangtag holder.  
  
James advises she will be out of town Thursday and Friday this week but will be at the 
office today (Wed) at 3PM to meet Danny Aldridge to issue him a pass.  If convenient you 
could tag up with Danny on Wed or I’m Sure you could make an appointment sometime 
next week to get one of the passes. 
Note – Time error on the schedule for the next tournament at Mark Twain,  Correct time is 6A to 3P. 
Draw was held for the Truman Tournament (see below), Hours – 6A to 3P.  Reminder that 12” Kentucky bass are legal.   

1 Watring/Watring 
2 Plybon/Beuthien ALT 
3 Steinberg/Hornick 
4 Dasczynski/Koenig 
5 Hinshaw/Barbee 
6 Davenport/Potts 
7 Knight Jr/Carnahan 
8 Vandelicht/Vandelicht 
9 Cunningham G/BJ 

10 Wilson/Clement 
11 Garrett/Vandelicht 
12 Idel/Miller 
13 Ramsdell/Coleman 
14 Brumbaugh/Davison 
15 Groseclose/Williams 
16 Adkinson/Arterberry 
17 Aldridge/Aldridge 

 
 
Next meeting is May 16, 2016.  We will be drawing 
for the May 21 Mark Twain Tournament – Weigh 
ramp is the Highway 107 Ramp.  Hours will be 6A to 
3P.  Entry fee $70 


